
 
 
  
 
13 February 2025 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Family Consultation meetings feedback 

At Abbot’s Lea School we deeply value our students’ families’ involvement in our school 
community and active participation in, and communication about, their child’s progress at 
school. 

Earlier this term, we introduced another way to enhance that family and school partnership by 
launching Family Consultation meetings (typically known as Parents’ Evening). Families were 
offered the choice of attending in-person meetings, where they could see their child’s 
classroom and get a real sense of their daily environment, or, joining virtual meetings, making 
it easier for those with busy schedules or those unable to travel to the school. 

Many families appreciated the chance to see first-hand where their child learns, plays, and 
grows, while others found the virtual option more convenient and accessible. By providing both 
options, we aimed to ensure that every family had the opportunity to engage in meaningful 
discussions about their child’s progress in a way that worked best for them. We thank you all 
for your engagement and for the overwhelmingly positive feedback received on the day. 

As we continue to refine our approach, you feedback is invaluable in helping us make our 
family consultations even better in the future.  

Please take a moment to share your views by scanning the QR code below, or clicking on the 
link below: 

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Consultationmeetings2025/ 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Consultationmeetings2025/

